From: Susan Bishop - NOAA Federal <susan.bishop@noaa.gov>

Sent:Tuesday, April 9, 2019 12:27 PMTo:Naseem Alston - NOAA FederalCc:Jeromy Jording - NOAA FederalSubject:Re: recent salmon Harvest info?

Hi Nadeem

We are swamped with our annual PFMC meetings to plan for the seasons fisheries. We will need to get back to you on this after April 16. Let us know if there is anything narrowly focused that we can get you in the meantime if it is urgent.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 9, 2019, at 12:03 PM, Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal < <u>naseem.alston@noaa.gov</u>> wrote:

Hi Susan and Jeromy,

Rosalie del Rosario suggested I contact you to ensure we have the "best available info" on salmon harvest.

We are working on a **large** consultation (California Central Valley-wide), and include a section on "Harvest" in the Environmental Baseline section.

The attached is what the section looks like so far, with some comments from Rosalie (and others).

Please let me know if you can offer some updates, or references, or if there is someone else more appropriate to check with.

Thank you for your help!

Naseem O. Alston ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region U.S. Department of Commerce California Central Valley Office Sacramento, CA (916)930-3655 http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/

<Harvest EnvBaseline section for CVO biop - 2019.docx>